Ohio Real Estate Commission
Policy on Core Law Continuing Education — Interpretation of Allowable Topics

August 26, 2020

In light of the circumstances created by the COVID-19 pandemic, the Commission has adopted a policy
to award continuing education credit to any ACTIVE or INACTIVE Ohio Real Estate Licensee who serves
as a poll worker during the November 3, 2020 election.

The licensee must comply with all other requirements and make application to serve as a poll worker.,
Please see https://www.ohiosos.gov/elections/poll-workers/

To earn three (3) hours of core law continuing education credit, a licensee must do the following:
i. Complete the County Board of Elections Precinct Election Official {PEO) Training; and

ii. Serve as a PEO for their county board of elections on Election Day.

The licensee must take the training and serve for a full day as a PEO to receive CE credit.

Real estate licensees serving as PEO are expected to be at the polls at 5:30 am and remain on duty until
the polls close at 7:30 pm and the PEQ is dismissed by the Precinct Presiding Judge or the Board of
Elections.

Licensees are required to have the Presiding Judge sign an attendance certificate for the licensee to
verify attendance. A licensee serving as Presiding Judge must obtain a certificate signed by the Board of
Elections. The licensee will be required to return the attendance certificate to the division via email to
WebReal NOT LATER THAN November 13, 2020.
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